
 
 
 

April 9, 2014 

 
 
 

Vicki Fenton  

The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation, Inc. 

Grand Central Station 

PO Box 1258 

New York, NY 10163 

 

Dear Ms. Fenton: 
 

Thank you for inviting Governor Cuomo to attend the Annual Runathon on April 23, 

2014. He was honored that you thought of him for this important occasion and he 

appreciated hearing from you.  
 

On behalf of the Governor, I regret to inform you that his schedule will not permit him to 
attend at this time. The Governor sends his best wishes for a successful event. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (518) 474-4727.  
 

Thank you again for your thoughtful invitation. I hope you will keep the Governor in 

mind for future events. 
 

Warmest regards.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jill DesRosiers  
 

Director of Scheduling 

 


